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Dr. Bill Henley,
postdoctoral associate Dr. Kelly
Major, and graduate student
Janice Hironaka are off and
running on their NSF-funded
research project, Response of Pho-
tosynthetic Microbes of the Salt
Plains National
Wildlife Refuge
to Dynamic
Extreme Condi-
tions. Janice
successfully
defended her
M.S. Thesis in
November:; her
work included
isolation of a
tiny green alga,
about the size of
a large bacte-
rium, which
appears likely to
be a new species
of Nannochloris.
Collaborator Dr.
Mark Buchheim
from the Univer-
sity of Tulsa is
conducting DNA
sequencing to
help with the
species identifi-
cation and

Major

Hironaka

Life in the Salt Plains

description. Bill is back from a
year sabbatical at Horn Point
Laboratory in Cambridge, Mary-
land, where he worked on physi-
ological characterization of two
algal isolates from the Salt Plains.
The Nannochloris has incredible
salinity and temperature tolerance,
ranging from fresh water to about
4X seawater, and up to 45°C
(113°F) for brief periods, an abil-
ity that makes it well suited to the
widely fluctuating conditions at
the Salt Plains.

A paper is currently being written
based on this work. Another isolate,

Dan Ratcliff drawing samples of ground-
water at the Salt Plains.
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Dunaliella, even has the remarkable
ability to survive for months inside
of salt crystals! Kelly has conducted
both laboratory experiments and
fieldwork under the brutal summer
heat at the Salt Plains near Chero-
kee, assisted by Environmental Sci-
ence graduate student Dan Ratcliff.
Kelly is also working closely with
undergraduate student Tambra
Stevenson and Stillwater High
School student (and National Merit
Scholar semi-finalist) Julie Ward on
laboratory experiments.
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Bluestem is published annually to
inform alumni, faculty and friends
about the issues, activities, and
news of the Botany Department.

Comments and inquires should
be directed to Paula Shryock,
Botany Department,

104 LSE, Stillwater, OK.,
405-744-5559 or E-mail
pshryoc @ okstate.edu







